
 
Dear Senate Rules committee, 
 
Please vote for One Person, One Vote. Please support HB 2927 and NO on SB 825. Sending the issue to 
the ballot is waste of time and money. This is a fair and equitable way to elect our President. As a retired 
nurse practitioner who worked 30 years for the Veteran's Administration and active in my community, I 
want my vote to count. 
Please support the National Popular Vote. 
Thank-you. 
Sincerely, 
Jean Mount 
Grants Pass, OR 
League of Women Voter in Rogue Valley 
Sent from my iPad 

 


